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Universal Periodic Review of the Republic of Mauritius, 23 October 2013
Intervention by the delegation of Estonia

Estonia warmly welcomes the delegation of the Republic of Mauritius to the 17th session of the UPR and thanks for the preparation of the report and its presentation. 

We are glad to note that since its previous UPR Mauritius has made significant progress in implementing recommendations.
Estonia points out with appreciation that Mauritius has become party to all main international human rights instruments. We encourage Mauritius to continue to fully cooperate with the special procedures of the Human Rights Council as well as with treaty bodies, including by considering extending an open invitation to the special procedures. 
We welcome the recent Maurice Ile Durable document and hope that this over-arching strategy helps to develop Mauritius into an even more stable and prosperous State. We believe that Mauritius is one of the best examples in the region on good governance, transparency and democracy.
We encourage Mauritius to seize the momentum and to increase the development and protection of the freedom of expression, assembly and association, and promoting freedom on the Internet. We further encourage Mauritius to continue its positive steps taken to enhance the protection of the rights of children and to eliminate domestic violence.
Estonia would like to make the following recommendations to the Government of Mauritius:

1. to ratify the Convention on the Punishment of the Crime of Genocide
2. to ratify the 2nd Optional Protocol to the Covenant on Civil and Political Rights on the abolition of death penalty
3. to ratify the Agreement on the Privileges and Immunities of the ICC (APIC)
We would like to wish the delegation of Mauritius a successful review meeting.

Thank you.
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